Addendum #1 to State of Oregon Request for Proposal (RFP)

Response to Intervention, Technical Assistance and Implementation
This is Addendum No.1 to the Oregon Department of Education RFP Response to Intervention, Technical Assistance and Implementation. This Addendum is added as a part of the original RFP.

The Oregon Department of Education is making these changes and modifications to the RFP to correct :

I.
Page 4 of the RFP, subsection 1.4 Project Budget” is corrected to reflect the Agency’s anticipated budget projection.
Addendum No. 1

New language is indicated in blue and by underlining and deleted language is indicated in red and by [brackets] with double strikethrough.
I.
Page 4 of 61 of the RFP, subsection 1.4 “Project Budget” is modified as follows:

1.4
PROJECT BUDGET
ODE has determined disclosure of the project budget helps potential Proposers in preparing a proposal meeting the standards and expectations of the RFP. ODE states the magnitude of all requirements in terms of fixed price ranges. The disclosure of range does not mean that funding is available at the high end of the range.

This project is expected to be in price range between $3 Million and $3.2 Million 1.5 and 1.9 million.
